
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,            22nd May 2017 
 
Year 6 Residential - Wick Court, Gloucestershire from Friday 9th – 16th March 2018 
 
We are delighted to announce our plans for the residential trip next spring.  The staff will accompany the children 
for 7 nights (Friday to Friday) to Wick Court, where the children will experience a week in the life of a real, working 
farm, owned by the author Michael Morpurgo.  The accommodation is an Elizabethan manor house and the trip is 
fully catered for. The children will get involved in all sorts of activities around the farm including:  
 

  

 Feeding cows, pigs, poultry and sheep 
 Feeding baby lambs and calves 
 Collecting eggs 
 Visiting Oldbury Dairy Farm  
 Preparing and cooking meals with farm produce 
 Please visit http://www.farmsforcitychildren.org/ for more information 

 

The total cost for this trip including food & coach travel will be £325.00 per child which is extremely good value for 
money. (In comparison a PGL-type activity holiday would cost around £70.00 per night!).  This can be paid in 
monthly instalments of £35.00 per month following your deposit.  Places are limited to 36 children and we will 
allocate on a first come first served basis, therefore to guarantee your child’s place we are asking for a £45.00 non-
refundable deposit to be paid ASAP – you will then be notified in writing if your child has gained a space or not. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs A. Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 
................................................................................................................................................................................................. 
 
Year 6 Residential - Wick Court, Gloucestershire from Friday 9th – 16th March 2018 
 
I would like my child …………………………………………………….. of ……………………………………..class to attend 
the residential to Wick Court from the 9th – 16th March 2018. I understand that I will be required to pay for this 
residential trip in full by the end of February 2018, even if my child does not attend. 
 

 
I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £45.00 to secure a place for my child 
 
 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………… Date ……………………….. 

 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP WITH YOUR DEPOSIT ASAP TO SECURE YOUR CHILDS PLACE  

Testimonials from our Year 6 children who stayed there this year! 

Wick Court was 
the most amazing 
experience of my 
life, I will never 
forget it. 
Cerys - Sycamore  

Wick Court is a once 
in a lifetime 
opportunity, it’s 
amazing! 10/10 
Bliss - Sycamore 

The people at Wick 
Court are really 
friendly as well as 
the animals 
Jake - Sycamore 

It was like a home, the 
food was delicious and I 
will never forget it. Wick 
Court was a great 
experience. 10/10 
Tyra - Sycamore 

http://www.farmsforcitychildren.org/

